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DEP limits public walk-in access to offices

March 18, 2020 

Effective Thursday, March 19, 2020, DEP's offices located in Augusta, Presque Isle, Bangor and 
Portland are closed to the public until further notice in order to minimize the potential for virus 
exposure. At this time, the reception areas in each location will remain open for members of the 
public who wish to drop off paper documents and applications. DEP's COVID-19 page 
(https://www.maine.gov/dep/coronavirus.html) has more information on changes to DEP programs 
and processes during this time. DEP staff remain on duty and available by phone or via email.

DEP contact information (https://www.maine.gov/dep/contact/index.html) 
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Popular Pages

• What Do My Recyclables Become
• Beverage Container Redemption
• Air Quality Forecast
• Staff Directory
• File Room Reports & Lists
• NRPA
• Stormwater BMPs

Connect with Us

• Email Us
• Twitter
• Receive Updates
• RSS Feeds
• Meeting Calendar
• Comment Opportunities
• Office Locations
• Staff Directory
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Other Links

• Board of Environmental Protection
• Jobs @ DEP
• Natural Resources Service Center 
• Request for Proposals
• Site Policies
• Subject Index A-Z
• DEP Intranet

Contact Information

17 State House Station
28 Tyson Drive
Augusta, Maine 04333-0017
Tel: 207-287-7688
Fax: 207-287-7826
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